
 

 

 

THE WORKS 

BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S OPPORTUNITY 

 

Memorial University Recreation Complex Inc. (MURC) is a Separately Incorporated Entity 

(SIE) owned by Memorial University of Newfoundland but governed by a volunteer Board of 

Directors. MURC also operates under the name The Works. 

The Works includes the Aquarena, Field House and other recreation facilities on Memorial 

University's St. John's Campus. It offers a variety of fitness and aquatic recreation programs for 

Memorial university students, faculty and staff as well as the public. More detailed information 

on our facilities, programs, mission, values, etc. can be found on The Works Website 

The Works is currently seeking individuals interested in potentially serving as a member of its 

Board of Directors. The Board is comprised of representatives from Memorial University’s 

student body, faculty and staff, as well as representatives from the community at large. At this 

time, we are seeking individuals interested in the role of a community representative. 

Information on the Boards’ roles and responsibilities can be found on our Website. MURC also 

has established a policy for individuals who are interested and qualified for membership to the 

Board of Directors and can be found here. 

Ideally, we are looking for qualified individuals with previous work or board experience in the 

sport and recreation field. As a board member, you will support the organization with oversight, 

policy direction, and provide the management team with general direction. Board members make 

a commitment for a 2–3-year term, which may be renewed. The Board normally meets 5-6 times 

per year in person and/or virtually. MURC aspires to gender parity and representation of 

underrepresented groups within the Board. This includes, members of visible minorities, 

Indigenous peoples, members of the LGBTQIA+ community, and persons living with 

disabilities.  

Individuals interested in having their name in the pool of candidates for the MURC Board are 

asked to contact The Works Director/ General Manager. 

http://www.theworksonline.ca/
https://www.theworksonline.ca/about-us/board-of-directors/
https://www.theworksonline.ca/media/production/the-works/OP40-_Guideline_for_MURC_Board.pdf

